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I am in favor of letting Washington residence who serve in the Oregon National 

Guard, the opportunity to pay in-state tuition rates for Oregon. This is not something 

that’s possible in the state of Washington as each state sets its own tuition benefits 

for the guard. It seems fair that if we are sacrificing our time sweat and energy to 

defend State of Oregon against all enemies foreign and domestic, that it is a small 

price to pay to grant these benefits.  


